

Họ và Tên: Lớp:.....

I. Phonetics

A. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the other three in each question.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|----------------------|---------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. watch | B. <u>ch</u> annel | C. <u>ch</u> ildren | D. <u>sch</u> edule |
| 2. A. clip | B. <u>g</u> ive | C. tw <u>i</u> ce | D. stup <u>i</u> d |
| 3. A. <u>a</u> ctive | B. mar <u>a</u> thon | C. ch <u>e</u> ss | D. <u>r</u> acket |
| 4. A. <u>th</u> rough | B. <u>th</u> ere | C. weath <u>er</u> | D. <u>th</u> an |

B. Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the other three in each question.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|----------------|-------------|
| 5. A. badminton | B. always | C. volleyball | D. aerobics |
| 6. A. karate | B. swimming | C. running | D. tennis |
| 7. A. person | B. viewer | C. instruction | D. animal |
| 8. A. pollution | B. century | C. equipment | D. computer |

II. Vocabulary and grammar

Choose the word or phrase that best completes each sentence below.

9. She (win) ____ the gold medal in 1986.

- B. won C. to won D. to win A. win

10. What did you (do) _____ last night? - I (do) _____ my homework.

- A. do/does B. do/do C. do/did D. did/did

11. I (study) _____ French when I was a child.

- A. studies B. study C. studied D. were study

12. Where are the children now? They _____ in the yard.

- A. play B. are playing C. is playing D. plays

13. Cartoon Network is the most popular for children nowadays.

- A. viewer B. channel C. comedy D. education

14. I was really, so I decided to go to bed early.

- A. tiredness B. tiredly C. tiring D. tired

15. My sister and I will in a table tennis club.

- A. cycle B. join C. play D. swim

16. Billy looks He often does karate.

- A. great B. popular C. fit D. live

17. Don't to brush your teeth after eating.

- A. forget B. remember C. use D. park

18. The Vietnamese food is

- A. sunny B. helpful C. delicious D. quiet

19. I wanted to win the game, we trained hard.

- A. but B. so C. and D. who

20. some fresh strawberries.
A. Enjoying B. Enjoy C. Enjoyed D. Enjoyable
21. you cycle around your house yesterday ?
A. Do B. Are C. Does D. Did
22. I "The Fox Teacher" last Saturday. I loved it a lot.
A. watches B. watched C. am watching D. watch
23. "Where you yesterday ?" - I went to the beach.
A. do - do B. did - went C. did - go D. does - do
24. "How do you do karate ? - "Twice a week."
A. many B. often C. long D. much
25. My friend Mark is very good volleyball. He plays volleyball very well.
a. in b. on c. at d. with
26. We often go swimming Sunday morning.
a. in b. on c. at d. for
27. Football is an example of a sport where you play with several other people.
a. team b. individual c. indoor d. dangerous
28. We were very upset when our favourite team didn't even one goal.
a. played b. kicked c. points d. score
29. The person who makes sure that a game is played according to the rules is called a
a. coach b. referee c. judge d. player
30. up the tree! You'll fall down.
a. Climb b. Climbing c. Not to climb d. Don't climb
31. is the most expensive city in the world? - I think it's Tokyo.
A. What B. where C. when D. how
32. is your favorite tennis player? - I don't like tennis.
A. Where B. Who C. How often D. How long
33. Mr Hoang can't swim he's afraid of water.
A. because B. and C. but D. so
34. My sister likes going to the cinema I like watching TV at home.
A. and B. but C. because D. or
35. 'Let's learn' teaches children to study Math. It's an program.
A. live B. popular C. entertaining D. educational
36. Mai and Lan are interested in listening to music.
A. because B. both C. neither D. so
37. Last summer, I fishing with my uncle in the afternoon.
A. go B. went C. goes D. going
38. I (be) ... a student in Moloxop School in 1998.
A. was B. were C. to be D. to was

III. Match column A with column B.

A	B
7. I usually go home at 4 o'clock,	A. and his name is Billy.
8. I was very sick yesterday,	B. The girls are doing aerobics now.
9. Her name is Kate	C. but she never walks to school.
10. Look !	D. and then I watch TV for an hour.
11. My sister loves walking,	E. but you are welcome to read it.
12. The book is mine,	F. so I didn't go to school.

A	B
1. Do	A. too much TV
2. Don't watch	B. basketball with my friends
3. I like playing	C. morning exercises regularly
4. Don't use the lift	D. when there is fire.
5. Don't eat	E. She is singing.
6. Listen!	F. too much sugar.

IV. Reading

A. Read the passage and decide whether the sentences are True (T) or False (F).

Albert Park is located only three kilometers from the Melbourne city center. It is a 225-hectare sporting park.

The park is a beautiful, relaxing, and fun place to spend the day. You can enjoy a picnic or barbecue at one of the nine picnic areas. If you are more adventurous, you can take some lessons at the yacht and rowing club or hire a boat just for fun and go for a paddle.

Albert Park is host to some of Melbourne's most exciting events. In May, the 'Million Paws Walk' sees many dogs play and run through the park with their owners to raise money for charity. Throughout the year there are various 'Fun Runs', and in March the 'Foster's Australian Grand Prix Carnival' is held here.

1. Albert Park has an area of 225 hectares.
2. The park is not a nice place for picnics.
3. If you are more adventurous, you can take some lessons at home.
4. Dog running for charity is an exciting event held in March.

B. Read the following passage and choose the option (A, B, C or D) that best answer each of the questions below.

Rebecca Stevens

Rebecca Stevens was the first woman to climb Mount Everest. Before she went up the highest mountain in the world, she was a journalist and lived in south London.

In 1993, Rebecca left her job and her family and travelled to Asia with some other climbers. She found that life on Everest is very difficult. "You must carry everything on your back," she explained, "so you can only take things that you will need. You can't wash on the mountain, and in the end I didn't even take a toothbrush. I am usually a clean person but there is no water, only snow. Water is very heavy so you only take enough to drink!"

Rebecca became famous when she reached the top of Mount Everest on May 17, 1993. After that, she wrote a book about the trip, and people often asked her to talk about it. She got a new job too, on a science programme on television.

1. In the past, she was a journalist and lived in _____.

A. London

B. Asia

C. Everest

D. Vietnam

2. Before she climbed Everest, Rebecca Stevens was a _____.

A. climber

B. journalist

C. traveller

D. scientist

3. Why did Rebecca Stevens become famous?

A. She left her job and her family and travelled to Asia.

B. She found that life on Everest is very difficult.

C. She got a new job on television.

D. She was the first woman to climb Mount Everest.

4. Life on Everest is very difficult because _____.

A. it is very hot

C. there is no water there

B. she is tall

D. there are many trees

5. When did Rebecca reach the top of Mount Everest?

A. 17/5/1993

B. 18/5/1994

C. 20/4/1993

D. 17/3/1993

6. After 1993, Rebecca had a _____.

A. new books

B. new job

C. programme

D. television

C. Read the passage and decide whether the sentences are True (T) or False (F).

There's a lot of good stuff on TV, so I watch something most days of the week. It's the easiest thing to do when I get home from work and I'm too tired to go out or read a book. I watch quite a lot of documentaries and the news because I like to know what's happening in the world, and I'm also a big fan of reality shows like *Big Brother*.

In *Big Brother* they get real people together in a house for a few weeks, and because the house is full of cameras you can watch how they behave. Sometimes the people are celebrities. As a viewer you can decide which of the people you don't like, and then vote to evict them from the house - I love that!

	T	F
1. The writer often enjoys watching TV.		

2. It is hard to watch TV for relaxation.		
3. All reality shows must involve famous people.		
4. Viewers can make a decision of who can stay in <i>Big brother</i> .		

D. Read the following passage and choose the option (A, B, C or D) that best answer each of the questions below.

Some people say free running isn't really a sport. You can't usually enter competitions or win medals or prizes, and most free runners aren't interested in them. You can do free running in a town or city. It's a very dangerous activity because free runners run, jump and climb fast - over walls, roofs and buildings. They use their hands and feet and move like cats. They want to feel free!

Cave diving is a very dangerous underwater activity. Divers climb down into deep caves that have got water in them. They dive into the water and swim through the caves. The caves are very dark and the divers wear a strong light on their heads. Sometimes the light breaks, so they can't get out of the caves easily if they have an accident.

1. When can you do free running ?

- A. In buildings B. In a city C. In a town or city

2. Where do the runners run, jump and climb ?

- A. Over cars B. Over cave C. Over walls, roofs and buildings

3. Free runners use their and feet and move like cats.

- A. roofs B. hands C. caves

4. How does the writer describe cave diving ?

- A. A boring activity B. An easy activity C. A very dangerous underwater activity

5. Divers into the water and swim through the caves.

- A. run B. jump C. dive

6. What do the divers wear on their heads ?

- A. A light B. A strong light C. A red hat

V. Writing

A. Rewrite the following sentences.

1. I love films. I don't like watching them on television. (but)

.....

2. I'm interested in the history of television. I like reading books about it. (so)

.....

3. Those cats are my cats. (mine)

.....

4. You should not shout in the classroom. (Don't)

.....

5. I think English is difficult. I like it a lot. (but)

.....

.....

.....

.....

[illegible]

This image shows a full page of white paper with horizontal dashed lines, typical of primary school writing paper. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the paper.